Lamar Class of 1959 50 Reunion Memory Album

Hello Classmates,

We are compiling a 50" reunion Memory Album that will be posted on
our website and we need your help now! This is a new venture for our
class and we want everyone’s participation.

Here’s how it will work. Each person will have an entry that can include
memories from Lamar or earlier, perhaps a recap of what’'s happened
since 1959, or thoughts and comments about activities or issues you're
now involved with. Please include old or recent photographs!

A few suggestions to get you thinking:

What resonates most about our Lamar experiences 50 years later?

» Describe an achievement, large or small, that makes you really
proud.

= What are the most important things in your life now?

= What do you look forward to most in your future?

» Tell us about your work and its influence on your life.

» Do you have a Lamar story that still seems important today?

= Looking back, what do you think made Lamar such a special school?

To prime your memory and writing pump, a few of your classmates have
posted their entry. Go to http://Lamar59.org and click on Memory
Album.

Please e-mail your contributions to Mike Blackledge, our class webmaster
at: webmaster@Lamar59.org Ideally, your entry will be in Microsoft Word
and your photos in JPEG format; if you can scan your photos and attach
the resulting JPEG files that would work great. Alternatively, you can mail
your photos to Mike at 14321 Stalgren Ct NE, Albuquerque, NM 87123.
He will mail back your originals.

Again, it would be terrific if all classmates participated. And if you
can’t attend the reunion, your Memory Album entry is even more
important so you can let old friends know what you’‘ve been up to!



